
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS. 
Õ Monday, May 17:  Steak Night meeting, 6:30 pm, Parks & Rec admin patio. 

    Guest speaker Plant City Family YMCA Executive Director Paul Conley. 
Õ Monday, June 7:  Regular meetingðlocation to be announced 
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NEXT MEETING THIS MONDAY, MAY 17! 
Our next meeting is a Steak Night meeting on Monday, May 17 at 6:30 pm at the Parks & Rec 
admin patio.  On the agenda is a visit from the Plant City Family YMCA Executive Director Paul 
Conley, a debrief of the Scholarship program and Respect for Law event.  Itôs time to talk Golf 
Tourney (Oct 9) and Board elections.  Come hear what our local YMCA is doing for our youths! 

SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED TO EIGHT STUDENTS 
After evaluating the applications received, the selection of the recipients of six $1,000 college scholarships 
and two $500 vo-tech scholarships was made.  Presentations began on May 13 to Plant City High School 
awardees, with Brooks-DeBartolo (May 18), Simmons Career Center (May 19) and Strawberry Crest (May 20) 
to follow.  Thanks to Doris R and Dave R for coordinating the certificates and folders and also to the review 
committee for making the tough decisions on who to select.  Congratulations to our 2021 recipients: 

RESPECT FOR LAW / LAW 
APPRECIATION EVENT  

Over 50 attendees were at our annual Respect for Law event on 
Monday, May 3 at the Sadye Gibbs Martin Community Center.  
Thanks for the great turnout and special thanks to the cooks and 
dessert providers!  All left-over food was much appreciated by the 
after school program the next day.  Thank you to Police Chief 
James Bradford, Sergeant Dale Peterson and our 2021 Officer of 
the Year Shawnice Wiggins, as well as all of our first responders 
for your service to Plant Cityôs residents and visitors!  Photos are 
on page 2 of this Oracle. 

Brent Coton (PCHS) - $1,000 Elijah Mateus (PCHS) - $500 Brendan Rollyson (PCHS) - $1,000 Jackson Knotts (PCHS) - $1,000 

Judith Jacobo (SCC) - $500 Casey Ackett (SC) - $1,000 Gavin Hessler (SC) - $1,000 Eryk Chazares (B-D) - $1,000 

ITôS NOT TOO EARLY TO START 
TALKING GOLF TOURNAMENT 

The date is set: Saturday, October 9.  The location is 
set: Diamond Hill Golf & Country Club.  Now, it is time 
to start recruiting team and sponsors.  We will have 
the 2021 Golf Classic flyer at the meeting to begin 
distribution to area golfers and businesses and make 
sure they are on board for this year. 
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Respect for Law dinner ï May 3, 2021 


